w.c.22.6.20
Hello Willow Class children and parents.
It’s been good to see some Year 1 children back in school and to hear from those Year 1 and 2 at home. 
This week we have been exploring African animals. If you are interested try looking at some webcams. To see these animals in the wild search African wildlife camera or go to
https://explore.org/livecams/african-wildlife/african-river-wildlife-camera
Remember these are live and you may have to be patient!
If you find any good web cams please let me know so we can share them. 

Keep exploring and learning wherever you are!

Best wishes Mrs Tebbutt
